
Music & Hat Day Procedures 

 

 

For $2 all students will be allowed to wear a hat OR listen to a device that plays music, students must 

have ear buds.  For $3 students will be allowed to do both.  Students must have the appropriate wrist 

band in order to participate in Music & Hat Day.  If students are found without the proper wrist band for 

either item they will receive a consequence. 

Students WILL be allowed to listen to music during the following times: 

-Transition in the hallways to and from class.  

-In the cafeteria during breakfast & lunch.   

-Students will be allowed to listen to music in the classroom with teacher discretion ONLY!  

Students may NOT play games, take pictures, send/or receive text messages or access any social media 

sites on their device.  If a student is in violation of any of the before mentioned items, the student will 

receive a consequence.   

Parents please understand that the pre-selected Music & Hat Days are the ONLY times that students 

may have their devices out and use them for non-academic purposes.  Please speak with your child 

regarding this to ensure that we ALL are on the same page. 

 


